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In mid-January, the DEA issued three new telemedicine rules (available  here, here, and here) to make permanent some of the

temporary telemedicine flexibilities created during the COVID-19 public health emergency while also instilling new patient

protections. Such patient protections include establishing a Prescription Drug Monitoring Program (PDMP) to aid the

healthcare industry in protecting against abuse and the diversion of controlled substances into the ever-looming threat of

the illegal drug market.
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https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2025/01/17/2025-01049/expansion-of-buprenorphine-treatment-via-telemedicine-encounter
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2025/01/17/2025-01099/special-registrations-for-telemedicine-and-limited-state-telemedicine-registrations
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2025/01/17/2025-01044/continuity-of-care-via-telemedicine-for-veterans-affairs-patients
https://hooperlundy.com

